3.1  Registration of group members
 
Pre-registration of current group members  
In April, group leaders may first check which of their current Worcester u3a members wish to continue the following year and re-enrol them before opening any vacancies to other members.
Direct enrolment via group leaders                                                         

Once group leaders have re-enrolled continuing Worcester u3a members, other u3a members will be able to contact group leaders direct, via email to apply for a place or to ask to be placed on the waiting list. Priority should be given to Standard and Additional Hours members, not Associate members who may join one group should there be spaces available.
 
Proof of membership 
Current u3a members can join groups before they have re-joined the u3a for the following year. Prospective u3a members’ membership must be confirmed at or by the first session using Beacon or by displaying their current membership card to the group leader before or at their first session. 
 
Groups Fair, September 
Group Leaders will be invited to attend, or to find a group member to deputise for them, a Groups Fair (traditionally held in September) so that they can showcase their group to interested members and help to compile waiting lists.   

